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West Barnstable Civic Association Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

  
I.                 Call to Order   
                Andrew Lee, President called to order the regular meeting of the West Barnstable Civic Association 
at 7:02 PM on Tuesday, June 7, 2022, at the West Barnstable Community Building, Route 149 in West 
Barnstable, MA. 
  
II.           Attendance 

Board members Andrew Lee, Nancy Meagher, Bob Stolte, Kris Clark, George Zoto, Ed Jay, Maria 
DeMayo, Jon Britton, Dan Dewey. 
  
III.          Approval of Minutes 
  

Approval of meeting minutes from May 3, 2022. 
Ed Jay motioned; Bob Stolte seconded. Unanimous vote taken to approve. 

  
IV.          Councilor’s Report - Kris Clark 

Kris provided an update on the procurement of a generator for the West Barnstable 
Community Building to use the building as a warming station during storms.  The building will not be 
used as a shelter.  Representative Stephen Xiarhos requested $75,000 in the State Senate.  The town as 
approved the installation of the generator so once the money is appropriated by the State, we will have 
one installed.  There will be a balance from the appropriation and there was a discussion about installing 
a water filtration system and updated maintenance and fees for electrical updates.   A general discussion 
took place regarding the extensive updating the town has made to our community building replacing 
windows, walls, and work in the basement.  We were reminded that the building will need to be staffed 
in the event of an emergency and there will be more discussion about this, and we will prepare a list of 
potential volunteers for future reference.   
  
Kris provided an updated on the work taking place on Rt 149.  The improvements have stopped since 
Memorial Day and work on the East side of Rt. 149 will commence after Labor Day.  Paving will be 
done in Spring of 2023.  There will be no sidewalks and there is no additional money to spend.  George 
asked to request additional monies for sidewalks and noted the overpass bridge is the only tribute to 
our First Responders.   
  
Kris provided an update on the drilling of new well(s) off Hinckley Lane in WB and the potential 
impact to the community and our water.  A discussion arose about contacting an attorney and an 
engineer to mitigate the potential impact to the community.  It was brought to our attention that the 
town is facing challenges – protected species and other things were noted. The commission will be 
meeting the first Monday of every other month.  The next meeting is scheduled for August 1st.   

  
V.           Officer Reports - Treasurer – Bob Stolte 
  

Bob provided a brief update on the current balance for the WBCA main account. 
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VI.  Membership - Jon Britton 

We have 123 members up from about 60 at the beginning of 2022.   
  

VII.  Old Business 
               We will distribute notices around the community inviting people to attend the 4th of July Parade 
               Volunteers to be determined and emails will be sent out for support 

  
  
VIII.  Public Comment –  

There was no public comment.   
  
VIIII.  Meeting Dates  
               Tuesday August 2, 2022 
               Tuesday September 6, 2022 
  
X.  Adjourn 
               Nancy Meagher motioned to adjourn.  Ed Jay seconded.  
 


